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 Elementary Principal Jennifer Ward

· Elementary school is off to a GREAT start!
· Absolutely, the best first day ever, so far!!!  We only had one crier…and they were not even Kindergarten!
· New instructional assistants are working out great in 1st and 3rd grade
· Ms. Patterson (2nd Grade) and Mrs. Gilbert (5th/6th Grade Math) are doing awesome!  Mrs. Harralson (GT) is preparing to group her students for classes as well.
· Mrs. Gray and Mary Detscher from Reading Recovery have been working with our “assessment team” to test students in reading to obtain a base level and group students according to need for instruction.  
· Mrs. James is fitting right in at the elementary building.  She is very excited about being back with the students in the education setting.  
· Still working with Frontline to get the evaluation system up and running
· SBDM News
· SBDM August meeting was  on August 13th.  
· KASC Conference September 25-27, 2017 at Louisville
· SBDM Member training

Upcoming events:

	DATE
	TIME
	EVENT
	LOCATION

	August 24
	5:30 PM
	Fun Night
	City Park

	August 20
	6 PM
	Board Meeting
	BOE

	August 21
	7:30 AM
	Leadership Team Meeting
	DSES

	August 29
	All Day
	Preschool First Day
	DSIS

	September 3
	All Day
	No School
	DSIS

	September 10
	3:30 PM
	SBDM
	DSES

	
	
	
	



